
School Council Meeting Minutes 

Date of meeting 22.03.19 

Apologies (Who 

couldn’t be at the 

meeting.) 

All present 

Agenda 

Discussion  

(What we talked 

about.) 

 

Most children brought their class healthy snacks 

tally and we compared these to the survey taken in 

November. All classes has an increase in the number 

of healthy snacks their class have each day. 

However, many of us felt that there are still children 

bringing in crisps.  

In Oak class, the School Council rep reminds the 

class each morning and then counts the snacks for 

the tally. Everyone agreed that a reminder each day 

would be a good idea.  

It was also agreed that a display in the hall would 

help to remind everybody to select a healthy snack 

each day rather than choosing something unhealthy 

from their lunchbox.  

Rupert suggested that we ban crisps completely, it 

was agreed that Mrs Sammons would email Mr 

Coles to ask his opinion.  

 

Maggie showed everyone her PowerPoint on 

environmental issues and she told everyone about 

her idea to elect an Eco Rep in each class. This 

person would be responsible for checking recycling, 

turning off lights and picking up litter. Everyone 

voted to do this. Next week we will discuss electing 

Eco Reps further and plan for an assembly about 

recycling. (after Easter) 

Actions 

(What we need to 

do next.) 

1. Healthy Snacks display board in the hall.  

2. Ask Mr Coles about banning crisps.  

3. Meet next week to discuss Eco Reps.   

A.O.B - Any 

Other Business 

(Anything else?) 

School Council to meet at the same time next week, 

unless it is a wet lunchtime. If wet, Mrs Sammons 

will rearrange. 

 


